

THE CITY OF NEW YORK OFFICE OF THE MAYOR NEW YORK, NY 10007 3

September 23, 2013

Dear Friends:

It is a great pleasure to welcome all those attending the Chinese American Parent-Student Council of New York City's 2013 Family Day and Outstanding Honorees' Celebration.

Our Administration works hard to give all students in our city the quality education they need to achieve their dreams no matter their background. The support of strong families within our communities are critical to these efforts, and we are grateful for the leadership of organizations like CAPSC, which empowers Chinese families through workshops and other programs that help them take full advantage of the educational resources available to them and their children. Today is a wonderful opportunity to recognize the mothers, fathers, and all those who have made tremendous contributions to the futures of young New Yorkers.

On behalf of our great City, I offer congratulations to all of this evening's honorees, and my best wishes for an enjoyable event.

Sincerely,

Michael R. Bloomberg

richal Kkem

Mayor